
The Ohio Attorney General’s Bureau of  Criminal Investigation and Stark County Coroner’s Office are 
seeking assistance to help identify a male whose remains were located on March 31, 2020. The male was 
located adjacent to an oil well site approximately 20 yards off  Sandy Avenue SE in Canton, OH. The 
remains were completely skeletonized, and he is estimated to have been deceased for at least two years.  

The images shown are from a clay facial reconstruction completed by an Ohio BCI forensic artist. 

Anyone with information is asked to call the Stark County Sherriff ’s Office at 330-430-3823. 
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John Doe Demographics 

Date Recovered: March 31, 2020 

Gender: Male 

Race/Ethnicity: Caucasian 

Estimated Age Range: 30-50 

Height: 5’1” - 5’9” 

Weight: Unknown 

Hair: Unknown (not recovered) 

Eyes: Unknown 

Clothing: Striped t-shirt (navy blue, yellow & white); black shorts; athletic shoes 

SMT: Tattoos and scars are unknown. The subject likely had no teeth in life and may 

have previously suffered rib fractures that healed. 



Clothing & Personal Items: 

The male was wearing a navy blue, yellow, and white striped t-shirt, black shorts, and athletic shoes (sizes 

unknown). The recovered t-shirt and shoes are pictured below. 

Loca�on of Remains: 5279 Sandy Ave. SE, Canton, OH  


